
      Fredericton North Heritage Associastion Meeting April 01, 2014

Members attending  Eric Megarity, Ernie Mac Fadzen, Marjorie Hughes, Peter Malmberg, Bob McNeil, Fred White, 

Connie Ebbett.

Heritage Journal,   Bob will have the journals for sale at the fair on April 5th. also he has bundled copies for sale from 

2011, 2012, 2013, 2014 for $30.00.  Also copies of 2012, 2013 for $15.00.

Finance  Marjorie reported we have $1745.81 in bank as of this date.

Fred reported we have a grant from Arts & Culture of $2,000.00 from the city for general activities and training.

Heritage Fair,  Ernie reported he and Dave Neill only received 16 donations from local companies which is down from 

last year.

There will be twenty three booths this year, three people have withdrawn for health reasons of the displayers.

The canteen will be run again this year by the Kinsmen.  Ernie will ask that maybe the canteen would be opened earlier 

this year.

Dues  Membership dues are due in May.

Any member wishing to have a copy of the constitution is to contact Eric Megarity.  The copies are free of charge.

Meeting adjourned at 3:20

A thank you letter will be sent to Mary Murch for her donations of heritage books.

Connie Ebbett, Secretary


